
Mick

-----Original Message-----
From: Randy Kauffman 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2019 10:32 AM
To: mchristian@mch-lawyer.com
Cc: Maggie Mallea <corinne@rischpisca.com>; Mick Thomas <mthomas@idl.idaho.gov>; Kristina Fugate
<kristina.fugate@ag.idaho.gov>
Subject: Formal Information Request

Mr. Christian,

In reviewing the information we received, we have found the Crude Oil Run Statement prepared May 19, 2016: Net
Barrels, Adj. Gross Value, Marketing Fee, Net Value for the Little Willow Crude has been redacted. Please send us
an unredacted copy. The last Crude Oil Run Statement you sent is dated January 20, 2017. Please send us Crude Oil
Run Statements for 2017 and 2018.

Also, the Kauffman 1-9 Daily Estimated Production reports you sent stop June 1, 2018. This well continued to
produce well into August. Please send us the Daily Estimated Production reports for June, July, and August of 2018.

It would be helpful to have the above information; and, transportation tickets, end purchaser records including price
paid by end purchaser requested in our March 7, 2019 email in time for our conference call scheduled March 28,
2019.

We reserve the right to request further information as needed.

Thank you,

Randy and Thana Kauffman

Sent from my iPhone
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